Zach Moore

From: Tom Loyd <tdloyd@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 4:56 PM

To: Zach Moore

Subject: Special Use Permit Request for 1512 E. Frontier Lane
Mr. Moore,

My name is Thomas Loyd and | reside at 1513 E. Frontier Lane.

This e-mail is in response to Roy Ingelse's request for a permit to allow "Dog Fostering" in the
residence across the street from my home.

| believe that he is in violation of city ordinances now and | do not believe that he should be allowed to
increase the number of dogs legally residing in the property. Thisis a

residential neighborhood and breeding dogs for business reasons should not permitted.
Thank You for your time,

Tom Loyd

1513 E. Frontier Lane

Olathe, Kansas 66062-2244
Phone: 1(913)782-3612




Zach Moore

ﬂ

From: Betty Burch <burch2ride@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 9:13 PM

To: Zach Moore

Subject: RE: Certified Letter: Property Owner Notification 1512 E Frontier Lane, Olathe, KS

Dear Mr. Moore:

We are responding to a the certified letter we received regarding the Property Owner Notification
Letter from Mr. Roy Ingelse, residence 1512 E Frontier Lane, Olathe KS for a neighborhood meeting
being held on Monday, July 23. We will be unable to attend this meeting, therefore we're sending you
our deepest concerns in this email regarding this "Dog Fostering" request.

There are some interesting points about this letter and have concerns we'd like to point out:

1) The handwriting on the envelope appears to have been prepared by a child (personal

observation).

2) The letter was not signed with Mr. Ingelse's signature.

3) This is his wife's breeding business as it shows on their website with pictures of Mrs. Ingelse and
their two young daughters (KCDOODLESANDPOODLES.COM).We wonder why this request isn't
being made by her.

4) Mr. Ingelse is requesting a Special Use Permit application for "Dog Fostering". They are breeding
these dogs in a residential area just as their website clearly states. Word has it they were

supposed
to be building a place somewnhere in Lawrence, KS. This activity has been going on for quite some
time now and yet, they are still here and continue to breed.

5) The dogs are let out in the front yard to go to the bathroom. We've seen this several times, all the
way from as many as nine (9) very large dogs to puppies.

6) We have observed the police and Animal Control at this residence several times in the past and
have great concern for this continuing activity and the welfare of these dogs and also the young
children living at this residence.

We greatly request your utmost consideration to put a stop to this activity once and for all in our
neighborhood. "Dog Fostering" is short term care; not years of breeding.

Thank you for your assistance on this matter. Would you please advise us the outcome of this
meeting.

Sincerely,

Ron & Betty Burch

1612 E Sleepy Hollow Drive
Olathe, KS 66062
913-424-2739



